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Dr. Chad Hanson 
John Muir Project (Lead Objector) 
P.O. Box 897 
Ridgecrest, CA  93556 
Email: cthanson1@gmail.com 
 
Dear Dr. Hanson, 

On May 19, 2024, I received your objection to the Plumas Community Protect – Central and 
West Slope Project, which you submitted on behalf of John Muir Project of Earth Island 
Institute, Feather River Action!, and Plumas Forest Project. The objection period closed on May 
20, 2024. Since that time, Forest Supervisor, Christopher Carlton notified me that he is 
withdrawing the draft Decision Notice and canceling the objection process and will reinitiate 
objection procedures at a later date. Therefore, I am setting aside your objection from further 
review consistent with 36 CFR 218.10(a)(9).  

Thank you for your review and continued engagement in the Plumas Community Protect – 
Central and West Slope Project. You, along with other interested parties will receive notification 
when the objection procedures for this project are reinitiated.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Marsolais, Administrative Review Coordinator 
at 530-651-8848 or jennifer.marsolais@usda.gov.   

Sincerely, 

X
Deputy Regional Forester
Elizabeth A. Berger (for:)

 
ELIZABETH BERGER 
Deputy Regional Forester 
 
 
cc:  Christopher Carlton, Jessica McMullen, Ryan Bauer, Deb Bumpus, Jennifer Marsolais 
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